
PUPIL VOICE UPDATE 
 

All class reps meetings have taken place and the teacher mentors are: 
 
Y Cawley/R Tighe – S1 
S Whiteford/A Campbell – S2 
MC Caw – S3 
A Doherty – S4 
R Williamson/C McGrath – S5 
E Gallagher – S6 
 
We had our first Pupil Voice Conference on Friday 13 October and invited 
along 2 speakers from the SYP (Scottish Youth Parliament) who delivered 
workshops on “Democracy Days” and “Speak your Mind”.  Mrs Lawlor also 
delivered a workshop on DYW (Developing the Young Workforce). 
 
Several of our Class reps will be helping with the forthcoming P7 Partnership 
Evening on the 7 November and the next School Council meeting will be in the 
next few weeks. 
 
 
 

 
 


